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6 July 2017

NOTIFICATION OF AMENDMENT NO.1 TO THE INVITATION TO BID
Fuel Supply for UN Agencies in Cambodia under Long-Term Agreement

Ref.: Invitation to Bid (ITB) Process No. 35-49348 issued on 28 June 2017

There is an amendment to the above-mentioned Invitation to Bid document as
below:

The evaluation criteria on the financial stability “Current ratio of not less than
1.0" as mentioned in the “Bid Evaluation Criteria” on page 22 and in the
“Qualification and Experience of Company” on page 26 of the Invitation to Bid
document has been removed from the bids evaluation process.

Thank you for your participation in this tender.

Sincerely yours,

U

Sereyvattana Chan (Ms.)
Procurement Analyst
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